
INTEGRATED 
HEALTH CARE
FOR INDIVIDUALS DIAGNOSED 
WITH SEVERE MENTAL ILLNESS

FRIDAY, NOV. 30, 2018
9 a.m.-12 p.m. 

PROGRAM

(8:30-8:55 a.m. Coffee & Registration)

UNC SCHOOL OF SOCIAL WORK 
Auditorium | 325 Pittsboro St., Chapel Hill

Interprofessional providers and peer support 
specialists will present models of integrated 
health care that improve health outcomes for 

individuals diagnosed with a severe mental illness 
while also considering the social determinants 
of health. The workshop will focus on successful 

models of care that decrease health disparities and 
increase service utilization.

The workshop is sponsored by UNC-PrimeCare, a HRSA-funded project at the UNC School 
of Social Work in collaboration with the UNC School of Nursing. Academic and community 

partners include: Behavioral Health Springboard and the NC Certified Peer Support Specialist 
Program, UNC WakeBrook Primary Care, UNC Center for Excellence in Community Health,  

UNC Family Medicine Center, The Farm at Penny Lane.   

Attendance is free and CEs offered. Registration is required:

https://ssw.unc.edu/sswevents/node/233
LIVE STREAMING WILL BE AVAILABLE

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Meryl Kanfer, mkanfer@email.unc.edu

INFORMATION ABOUT UNC-PRIMECARE  
http://uncprimecare.sites.unc.edu
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